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ATTACHMENT NO. 19
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Attached is a letter provided by the City of Sarasota demonstrating that the proposed
Beach Nourishment Project is consistent with the City of Sarasota’s Comprehensive Plan.
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March 2, 2015

Mr. Thomas Pierro, P.E., D.CE

Vice President

CB&lI Coastal Planning & Engineering, Inc.
2481 NW Boca Raton Blvd.

Boca Raton, FL 33431

Subject: Consistency of Lido Key Hurricane and Storm Damage Reduction project with the
Local Comprehensive Plan

Dear Mr. Pierro:

The proposed activity is consistent with the City’s comprehensive plan, the Sarasota City Plan
(2030).

In the Sarasota City Plan (2030), the following two goals in the chapter on ‘Environmental
Protection and Coastal Islands’ specifically relate to the proposed project: (1) It shall be the goal
of the City of Sarasota to protect, maintain, enhance, and, where appropriate, restore its
natural environment, and (2) It shall be the goal of the City of Sarasota to protect life and
property in the coastal area from destruction by natural disasters.

If you should have any questions regarding his matter, please feel free to contact our office.
Sincerely,

CIZ

Alexandrea DavisShaw, P.E., PTOE
City Engineer

Neighborhood & Development Services Dept — City of Sarasota - 1565 1% St — Sarasota, FL 34236
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